Forwarded By: Helen MacLeod - Helen.MaclLeod3@argyll-
bute.gov.uk

Subject
Faded White Lines A8003 Glendaruel

Incident Reference # 190701-001003

Member with Interest: Alan Reid
Assigned: Frances Millar

Date Created: 01/07/2019 04.36 PM

Date Last Updated: 26/07/2019 03.00 PM
Status: Response Added

Note By (Jack Lugue) (26/07/2019 03.00 PM)
Dear Councillor Reid,

The Roads and Amenities Team has informed me that the works
done in this instance are actually a different type of white lining,
made from a different, longer-lasting material.

Furthermore, they advised that it will be getting collated with the
A8005 and A8006 works and this has been added to the
programme and will be issued next week.

Due to a two week lead-in, we expect this to be completed by the

middle of August.
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